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Parents of existing Nursery children who
will be attending a second year in Nursery
must re-apply for a Nursery place in
September 2019.

Parents of existing Nursery children must
apply for a Primary 1 place in September
Z2019.

Application will be on-line on 2 January 2019 at 10.00 am.

Closing date will be 12.00 midnight on Thursday 31 January
2019.

Refer to Education Authority website for more information
www.eani.org.uk




